
 

20.3.20 

Dear Welcome Church family,  

We trust that you are all well. In these challenging and rapidly changing times, isn't it wonderful 
to know that we worship and serve a faithful God, who doesn't change. 

We want to bring you up to date with what church will look like over the coming weeks.  

Services 

Each Saturday evening we plan on sending out Sundays 'service' via email for you.  

This will consist of three things: 

A list of worship songs, chosen by a worship leader 

Some items for your specific prayers  

A message to listen to - this may be a recorded message from a speaker from Welcome, or a link 
to another message. 

We are also looking at resources for children and young people too. 

  

Support 

We are grateful to Sue Chapman for coordinating support to the church at this time. Should you 

require support of any sort, please contact your home group leader in the first instance. If this is 

not possible, please contact Sue (care@thewelcomechurch.org.uk) or one of the Elders 

(elders@thewelcomechurch.org.uk). 

Simillarly, if you are able to offer support to others, please let Sue know by signing up to the new 

Covid19 Welcome Support Group – available via your mychurchsuite login (select my groups) or 

by clicking the following link and entering your details manually: 

https://thewelcomechurch.churchsuite.co.uk/groups/kxumdwuz. 
  

Fellowship  

Keeping in touch whilst we are not meeting together will be very different for us. Let us 

encourage you to connect using different media. At least one home group had a 'meeting' via 

WhatsApp this week and the Elders and MTLs used Skype and other teams are using Zoom. 

Please also consider those in our fellowship who may be lonely at this time and try to phone them 
from time to time.  

  

God bless you,  

The Elders 

Welcome Church  
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